
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thursday, Sept. 5, 2013 at 6:00pm at Lake View Reservoir 

 
Lake View Reservoir Reconstruction 

Lake View Reservoir (1320 Lake View Avenue) provides water storage and fire protection to 
a large portion of the Lake View Hill Neighborhood Association.  This reservoir is undersized 
and has reached the end of its useful life.  We propose to construct a larger reservoir, as well 
as utilize the site to improve water storage to the remainder of the city’s east side.   

  
A full description of the proposed project and other information is posted on the Utility 

website at http://www.cityofmadison.com/water/plans/LakeViewReservoir.cfm.  You are invited 
to a public meeting to learn about the project.  If you are unable to attend, written comments 
and questions can be submitted via email to water@madisonwater.org or by US Mail to 
Madison Water Utility, 119 E Olin Avenue, Madison WI 53713.  We hope you can join us! 
 
Tom Heikkinen; Water Utility General Manager   
theikkinen@madisonwater.org                                                
266-4651  

Ald. Anita Weier, District 18 
district18@cityofmadison.com 
320-5820 
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